
OXFORD HUNGARIAN SOCIETY 

HILARY TERM 2012 

 
All meetings, except the one on February 22, will be held in the Harris Seminar Room, Oriel College 

 

 

Friday 18 January, 8pm 

András Kappanyos 

Ulysses revisited 
(James Joyce's masterpiece in new Hungarian translation) 

András is a former Soros scholar (1992-93) and is a senior researcher in the Hungarian 

Academy's Institute of Literary Studies. He was leader of the translators’ group for Ulysses. 

 
Friday 25 January, 8pm 

Social evening with drinks and nibbles 
(and those who wish can go on to the Mitre pub afterwards) 

 
Friday 1 February, 8pm 

Endre László 

What Computer Sciences can do for Other Disciplines 
 – A brief overview of recent results 

Endre is a graduate of Pázmány Péter Catholic University currently doing a PhD. 
 

Friday 8 February, 8pm 

Nóra Veszprémi 

Tales of Terror, Gothic Imagery in Hungarian Romantic Art, 1820-1860 
Nóra is a curator at the Hungarian National Gallery and currently Junior Fellow of the Oxford 

Cantemir Institute. 
 

Friday 15 February, 8pm 

Sándor Váci 

A Great Anglophile: Count Széchenyi and his Diary 
Architect and private researcher Sándor gives and illustrated talk about Széchenyi's five visits 

to England. 
 

Friday 22 February, 8pm 

NB: In the Harris Theatre, Oriel College 

Film: Adrienne Pál 
Directed by Ágnes Kovács. It travels through the world of a hospital where the painful event 

in average man’s life creates no feelings. (2010)  
 

Friday 1 March, 8pm 

Bea Nándori 

Homebirth in Britain and Hungary 
Is giving birth at home an informed choice or irresponsibility? What support do women get in 

each country if they choose a homebirth? 
Bea is a member of the Oxford Branch Committee of the National Childbirth Trust. 

 



 
 
The OXFORD HUNGARIAN SOCIETY exists for all those interested in matters 

Hungarian. Please keep this programme and show it to anyone else who might like 
to attend. We have no membership fee, but ask for contributions to defray our not 

inconsiderable expenses (minimum £10 per term suggested, students £5). 
 
 

Please note that we now have a bank account. 
Sort code: 200109; account no.: 13317595. 

 
Money can be transferred to it or paid into it directly, or please send cheques to  

Kati Evans’s address as before (45 Sunningwell, OX13 6RD). 
 

Payment by cheque (made out to Oxford Hungarian Society) or cash 
will still be welcome at the meetings as well. 

 
 

To contact the committee please email: 
Andrea Laczik: andrea@hungsoc.com 
Zsuzsa Társi: zsuzsa@hungsoc.com 

John Pinfold: john@hungsoc.com 
or Lonka Kappanyos (student Secretary): lonka12@yahoo.co.uk 

and Gábor Halász (student President): gabor.halasz@sjc.ox.ac.uk 


